
 
Partnerships and Advocacy Committee Report – April 2022 

 
With continued travel restrictions the Committee has continued to hold meetings virtually in 

September, December, March and June. No budget expenses due to this. 

 

We have continued to review our Partnerships with IAHSS and IPAC as well as discussing some 

additional future partnerships that look promising for CHES. 

 

P & A Policies F1.1, 1.2 and 1.3 were updated and approved with minor changes.  

 

A review of possible training/education for Z8001 has been initiated with the Health Care 

Standards Committee. The review will explore options to proceed forward with for CHES 

approval.   

Respectfully submitted 

 

Andrew Bradley 

NB Vice-Chair, CHES Maritime Chapter 


